
 

 
 
March 6, 2013           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 

FR:  Heather Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 
 

RE:  NOHFC Agreement for Phase III DTR 
  

 
Recommendation: 

That Council authorizes the Mayor and Clerk to execute an agreement with the Northern 
Ontario Heritage Fund (NOHFC) for the Phase III Downtown Revitalization Design Project; 
and further 

 
That the appropriate bylaw be passed for this purpose.  

 

Background: 
Applications were submitted for Stage 1 NOHFC and Phase I FedNor for funding of the 

design work.   
 

The agreements have arrived and are ready for execution. The contribution from NOHFC is 
$125,000 with FedNor contribution be be $125,000 and the City matching the same for a 

total project of $375,000. 
 

Budget: 

The $125,000 City contribution is to be funded through an appropriation from the City’s 
Infrastructure / Planning Reserve, as approved under the City’s 2012 and 2013 five year 

capital plans. 
 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
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